

From: Diane Jackson, ^{NKK}
To: Charles Tinkler, ^{LES} Christopher Boyd, ^{NKK} George Hubbar...
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2000 08:24 AM
Subject: meeting today at 2:00 on decommissioning risk study

A meeting has been scheduled **today at 2:00 in 0-9 B6** to discuss the decommissioning risk study.

Tim Collins would like each person to be ready to discuss three items:

- 1) your input into the report (including what input you need from another individual(s))
- 2) schedule for completion
- 3) status of your work

Please let me know if this meeting time is impossible.
Thank You, Diane

1. Revise Section 3 except criticality

" APP 2 a
 2 b - partial
 2 c } assume. to be scrubtable
 2 d } enough
 2 e }

2. 2-3 weeks after get input on
 TH times for the following w/ no other work.
 a. time to boiling ~~time~~ 1yr, 5yr w/ assumptions
 b. time to boil down to 3 ft above fuel 1yr, 5yr
 c. time after any uncovering to give fire
 1yr 5yr
 d. criteria for decisions LPPG, Δ PPG,
 other
 3. Awaiting input

B/308